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JUST A WORD FROM MR. MAC

 Claude E. McRoberts, III • Senior Minister 

Dear Children,

I have been preaching through the Life of David since May 5 of this year;  29 sermons 
in I and II Samuel.  I hope you have learned a lot like I have.  I have never preached 
through David’s life, and I found it fascinating and exciting.  

There has been so much to learn about friendship and love and forgiveness for our 
sins; not to mention how David always has us look to Jesus. So, hopefully, we have 
learned a lot about our Savior in these 29 sermons on David.

The sermon is in two parts:  the first part has to do with II Samuel 24, the final chap-
ter in II Samuel;  the second part of my sermon will have to do with the last words of 
David before he dies in I Chronicles 28 and 29.

If you are old enough to read (and you are if you are reading this right now) then I 
hope today you will take your Bible or one from the pew rack, and turn to 
I Chronicles 28-29 and follow along as I read the Bible and make just a few brief 
comments as we make our way through David’s last words.

Many of you know my father died five months ago during the summer.  And many of 
you know that my mother died when I was much younger than I am now. So, I know 
how meaningful “last words” of someone can be.  And it makes me thankful.

Thanksgiving is this week!!!  Are you staying at home in Montgomery? Or are you 
going to see your grandparents?  Or will you go on a vacation to get away with your 
family?

What are the five things for which you are most thankful?  I am thankful for YOU.
Mr.  Mac

Mom and Dad, what an easy week to gather the family for times of prayer and reading 
God’s Word.  With school out, there should be ample time to carve out a few minutes 
for reading verses about thanksgiving (an easy google) and praying prayers of 
thanksgiving. Not only so, but talking to each other about things for which we are 
most thankful.  You could do “family” one night;  “pets” one night;  “friends” one 
night;  “Christianity/salvation” one night; etc. How fun the holidays are with 
children!!!  I’m jealous of you.  ~ Mr. Mac 

 



PRAYER REQUEST? Is THERE SOMETHING YOU NEED PRAYER FOR? 
PRAISE REPORT? HAS GOD ANSWERED A PRAYER? 

Is THERE ANYTHING ELSE YOU WOULD LIKE MR. Mac TO KNOW? 

MR. Mac WANTS TO KNOW!! 
PLEASE WRITE TO HIM HERE AND PLACE YOUR MESSAGE IN HIS BOX. 
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Dear Mr. Mac,
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H A P P Y
Thanksgiving

Friendship Mission provides shelter to approximately 100 men, 
women, and children in two locations and serves approximately 
8,000 meals each month. The men’s shelter is on Mobile Highway in 
West Montgomery. The shelter for women and women with children 
is located in Chisholm on the North side of Montgomery. The goal 
of this ministry is to provide residents with the tools they need to 
repair past mistakes and facilitate independent living. Residents are 
involved in a variety of activities, including basic life skills classes, 
Bible studies, substance abuse counseling, GED classes, employment, 
and college courses. These programs are designed to assist residents 
in transitioning to independent living and are done in partnership 
with multiple agencies in the River Region to make this program a 
success. The ministry was started in 1998 by Pastor Vince Rosato and 
his wife Mary.  Tammy Middleton served as Executive Director fol-
lowing Pastor Rosato’s retirement. Tara Davis was named 
Executive Director in October 2018 to replace Tammy 
Middleton. Trinity Church has supported Friendship Mission since it 
was formed.

Please pray that all hungry and homeless people everywhere find 
good food, safe shelter, stability and compassion.

The Friendship Mission
Montgomery, AL






